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Tena koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste
Dear Parents / Caregivers

The next couple of weeks will be an extremely busy time at school. Please note the
following times and events.

Friday 7 December 2018
Early Finish 1:15pm
Staff Only Afternoon

Monday 10 December 2018
Junior Activities Day
Papakura High School
8:45am - 1:30pm

Tuesday 11 December 2018
Yr 9 & 10 Beach Activities
8:40am - 3:10pm

Wednesday 12 December 2018
Junior Prize Giving 9.30am
School Closes 11:30am

We take this opportunity to wish all our students and their whanau and families a
safe and happy festive season and holiday.

Kind Regards

L

John Rohs
PRINCIPAL
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